

23 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find accompanying this letter the proposed Alec Hunter Academy Admissions Policy for the academic year 2024-2025.

This policy highlights the changes which have been made since the Admissions Policy for 2023-2024 and is being sent for consultation with interested parties, of which you are one. These changes are being proposed in order to add further clarification to the admissions criteria and procedures. The statutory consultation process begins on Wednesday 23 November 2022 and ends at midnight on Tuesday 17 January 2023.

The changes in the policy are all highlighted and all other aspects of the policy remain the same.

We welcome views relating to the proposed admission arrangements and ask that any responses are emailed to <a href="mailto:admin@alechunter.com">admin@alechunter.com</a>.

Kind regards,

Mr T Lawn Headteacher

